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      Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,    

This week we held our final two sports days – the first year ever that we have managed 

to have them all on the day that we had planned - It was a hot one, but we had plenty 

of shelter and drinks! Well done to all children for taking part in their races. It was 

lovely to see them all thoroughly enjoying taking part and having fun! Thank you also 

to parents/carers for coming along to watch. We hope you enjoyed it as well. Well done 

to those parents who were brave enough to enter the adult races!  

This weekend, Y6 have gone on their residential to Kingswood. This is a fabulous 

opportunity for children to stay away from home, with their peers, and have a great 

time. Let’s hope that they manage to get some sleep! A big thank you to all of the staff 

that have given up their weekend to take the children. I hope that the weather stays 

cool but dry for them all.  

Have a lovely weekend.                                                                                                            

Jon Stevens.  

 

 

Information 
  Dates for your Diary  

Monday 1st July                      

School Photos  

Tuesday 2nd July                       

Open Evening – 3.30pm – 6pm 

Wednesday 3rd July                       

Y6 Transition Day to Crestwood 

High School 

Thursday 4th July                      

General Election – School Closed 

Friday  5th July                           

Mufti Day – Summer Fayre 

Monday 8th July                                     

Trombone Music Assembly 

Wednesday 10th July                                     

Y5/6 Play 2pm & 7pm 

Thursday 11th July                                     

Summer Fayre – 3.30pm – 5pm 

 

 

Summer Fayre 
Thursday 11th July  

3.30pm – 5pm 

 

Next week, we are having a 

mufti day for our Summer 

Fayre.  We are asking for 

donations for the bottle stall.  

Please send in all donations next 

Friday.  

Thank you.  

 

House Points – This week’s winners are: WATER! 

Air 

797 
Earth 

737 

Fire 

797 

Water 

816 

Attendance this Week 

Class RM – 88%                                    

Class RB – 95%                               

Class 1B – 83%                                            

Class 1/2Le – 95%                                           

Class 2L – 94%                                             

Class 3/4B – 92%                                          

Class 3/4CS – 96%                                          

Class 3/4F – 91%                                                

Class 5/6B – 93%                                        

Class 5/6K – 90%                                        

Class 5/6N – 92% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 92%   

 Well done to class 3/4CS for 

96% attendance this week! 

 

 

Sports Day House Winners 

4th Place   Water   137 points 

3rd Pace  Fire    138 points 

2nd Place  Earth    147 points 

1st Place  Air    157 points 

 

Congratulations to Air House for getting the most 

points overall from our sports days.  
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